
  
 

From: Van Wazer, Thomas P. [mailto:tvanwazer@sidley.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2007 1:46 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Cc: Wolfe, Matt; Schenkel_Nathan_T@cat.com 
Subject: FCC File No. 00003-EX-PL-2007 
 
Mr. Kennedy -  

By this e-mail, Caterpillar requests that you make the following changes to its pending request for an experimental authorization with 
the above-referenced file number: 

(1) delete 25.33-25.55 MHz and substitute 25.21-25.33 MHz  

(2) delete 136-137 MHz and substitute 137-138 MHz.  

In addition, Caterpillar's step buzzer individual for it proposed operations in 275-400 MHz is:   

Nate Schenkel 
6 Sigma Black Belt 
Caterpillar, Inc. 
Machine Controls (881-07), PPG, T&SD 
Desk 309.698.5201 
Mobile 309.370.1497 
Fax 309.698.5258 
Schenkel_Nathan_T@cat.com  
In addition, Caterpillar suggests using its security office which is manned 24/7 and very dependable for tracking individuals down.  The 
phone number for the security office is 309-698-5941.  

Please call or e-mail me with questions etc.  Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.  

Tom Van Wazer  
Sidley Austin LLP  
1501 K Street N.W.  
Washington, DC  20005  
(202) 736-8119 (direct)  
(202) 736-8711 (fax)  
(703) 967-8698 (cell)  

Sidley Austin LLP mail server made the following annotations on 03/19/07, 12:46:54: 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To comply with certain U.S. Treasury regulations, we inform you 
that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this 
communication, including attachments, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may be imposed on such  
taxpayer by the Internal Revenue Service.  In addition, if any such tax advice is used or referred 
to by other parties in promoting, marketing or recommending any partnership or other entity, 
investment plan or arrangement, then (i) the advice should be construed as written in connection 
with the promotion or marketing by others of the transaction(s) or matter(s) addressed in this 
communication and (ii) the taxpayer should seek advice based on the taxpayer's particular 
circumstances from an independent tax advisor. 
 
****************************************************************************************************
This e-mail is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any attachments and notify us 
immediately. 
 
****************************************************************************************************
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